

January 2016.

Dear Parent/Carer.

## **LUNCH PAYMENTS**

I am pleased to inform you that payment for your child's lunch can now be paid online via our website <a href="www.hobbsschoolcatering.co.uk">www.hobbsschoolcatering.co.uk</a>. Click on 'make payment' on the top right hand corner of the website and follow the instructions.

An email will be sent to you to confirm payment which will also act as a receipt and proof of payment.

Online payments are the preferred method of payment as this enables us to collate and allocate your funds promptly. However, if for any reason it is not possible for you to make your child's payment this way we will still accept payment by cash or cheque (made payable to Hobbs School Catering with a minimum value of £10.00) in a secure sealed envelope with your child's name, class and amount enclosed.

For those currently paying for lunches via their bank, can we please ask that future payments are now made via our website.

Lunches must be paid for in advance or on the day lunch is taken as credit cannot be given.

The cost of a lunch is £2.20 per day, £11.00 per week or £63.80 to February half term.

If you have any questions or require any further information please do not hesitate to contact either myself or my colleague, Bev Seaborn on 01582 674488 or email info@hobbsschoolcatering.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Angela Hobbs.
DIRECTOR.